Town of Manheim 2024 Budget Public Hearing          
October 23, 2023 6:30pm
MEMBERS PRESENT





OTHERS PRESENT
Supervisor John Haughton






Councilman Frederick Doerrer






Councilman Jaikin

 

Councilman Kevin Snell

Councilwoman Marie Gressler
Supervisor Haughton called the Public Hearing to order at 6:31pm, roll call was taken and the pledge of allegiance recited.
Notice of the Public Hearing was in the Times Telegram on October 6, 2023.  Notice was also placed on the Town of Manheim Website and on the Town of Manheim front door on October 3, 2023.

A Motion was made by Councilman Doerrer and seconded by Councilwoman Gressler to open the Public Hearing @ 6:32 pm

PUBLIC COMMENT:

No one from the public came to the Public Hearing
A Motion was made by Councilwoman Gressler and was seconded by Councilman Snell to close the Public Hearing on the 2024 Budget at 6:50pm.  Ayes All 

Respectfully Submitted,

Carrie Rockwell

Town Clerk 
